
Memorial Weekend 2017 
Memorial weekend was the first big holiday of the new season. It was wonderful to 
see and meet so many community members enjoying themselves at the lake. The 
staff would like to thank everyone for using the trash containers and following the 
safety rules. It's so nice to work for a community that is so respectful and courteous to 
each other. 
 

It is wonderful that the WML Fire Department will be keeping their pontoon rescue 
boat at the lake this entire season. They've already assisted with retrieving two boats 
off the lake who had some engine trouble - sure beats paddling back to shore!!!  If you 
see them on the lake, say hello as they will be practicing water rescue techniques 
throughout the summer. 
 

If you have any pictures of your family enjoying activities at the lake any time this 
summer or throughout the year we'd love to have you share them with us and post 
them on our website. 

 


